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DATE: JANUARY 23, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: DONATIONS 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Confidence Learning Center donated $1,000 to Bemidji Unified DAPE program.  Bemidji 

Gymnastics Club donated $1,500 for Gym Bin fees,  The Bemidji High School Choir has 

received the following donations for their New York City Trip: $30,000 from George W. Neilson 

Foundation, $3,000 from Sanford Health, $2,500 from the Joseph and Janice Lueken Family 

Foundation, $1,000 from Paul Bunyan Communications, $750 from Bemidji Lions Club, and 

$500 from Higgins Heating. 

 

ACTION: 
 

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried (    ) to accept the following 

donations:  $1,000 from Confidence Learning Center for the Bemidji Unified DAPE program, 

Bemidji Gymnastics Club donated $1,500 for Gym Bin fees,The Bemidji High School Choir has 

received the following donations for their New York City Trip: $30,000 from the George W. 

Neilson Foundation, $3,000 from Sanford Health, $2,500 from the Joseph and Janice Lueken 

Family Foundation, $1,000 from Paul Bunyan Communications, $750 from Bemidji Lions Club, 

$500 from Higgins Heating. 

 

 

 


